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Home for
architecture
school secured

Norwich University of the Arts has
completed the purchase of a promi-
nent city centre building to house its
expanding architecture course and a
media studio space.

Boardman House on Princes
Street was designed by Edward
Boardman in 1879.

Vice-chancellor John Last said:
“This is an important acquisition
and a milestone in the development
of the School of Architecture.
Boardman House is a Grade II listed
building of great character and
prominence in the city and it is
particularly fitting a building
designed by and named after one of
Norfolk’s most famous architects
should be used in the teaching of a
new generation of architects.”




